
Welcome Back, COLA Middle School Students! 
Dear Students & Parents, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful summer and are ready for an exciting new school year. 

Please read carefully, as we have a few important updates to help you start the year smoothly: 

• New Bell Schedule: This year, we’ll be following a new bell schedule. Advisement will now 

take place after 6th period. Be sure to review the updated schedule below and arrive to each 

class on time. 

        Monday thru Thursday     Friday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

• First Day of School (Monday, August 4th): We will not follow the regular bell schedule. 

Instead, all students will report to advisement from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM. During this time, 

teachers will cover important information, check your access to all class tiles, and review your 

schedule. 

 

• Second Day of School (Tuesday, August 5th): We will follow our regular bell schedule, but 

there will be an additional advisement (8:45am-9:15am) for any students who: 

o Missed the first day 

o Have technology issues or are missing class tiles 

o Need help with their schedule 

 

We’re excited to start the year strong and are here to support you every step of the way! 

Office Hours 9:00am-12:00pm Study Block/Clubs 8:45am-9:15am 

1st period 9:15am-10:05am 

2nd period 10:10am-11:00am 

3rd period 11:05am-11:55am 

LUNCH 12:00pm-12:40pm 

4th period 12:45pm-1:35pm 
5th period 1:40pm-2:30pm 
6th period 2:35pm-3:25pm 

Advisement  3:30pm-3:40pm 


